
fiovember 17 1919

Duncan Maolîaughton Esq.,
258 Prince Arthur Street West,
Montreal.

Dear Mr. MacBaughton:-

Your letter under date of 

Bovember 13th addressed to the Secretary of 

McGill University has been handed to me for 

reply.

Our curriculum is so congested at 

the, present time that it is quite impossible for 

us to arrange for a course of lectures on the 

Science of Astrology, as you suggest. The 

study is undoubtedly an interesting one, but 

I regret that, at the present time, it is 

impossible for us to provide for it in the 

McGill curriculum.

I remain,

Yours very sincerely,

pda/mo Acting Principal


